
Website: 

www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie 

www.facebook.com/dunhillandfenorparish 

Priest on duty 086 6004386 

Please take the newsletter home with you or to a neighbour / relative or friend. Parish Office hours Wed 9.30 am to 14.00 pm. 396892 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  

Wednesday  Dunhill Church, Friday Fenor Church  (both from 11.00 a.m. until 12 noon)  

Daily Mass : Holy Cross Church, Tramore at  7.30 a.m. & 10.00 a.m.  

Last week’s Parish Collection: 

Masses €377.96 and Envelopes 

€539.90. Thank you for your 

continued support.  

If someone you care about has a drinking problem... You can see what it is doing to 

them. Can you see what it is doing to YOU? 01-8732699 for details of local AL-Anon. 

Family group meetings: Tuesday 8.00 pm. Community Care Tramore.  

The 13th Annual Anne Valley 5-mile Challenge will take place this Saturday, 9th              

February, in aid of the Jack and Jill Children’s Foundation. Registration for the event 

can be completed online at www.annevalleyrunning.com or on the day at Harney’s  

Dunhill & Fenor 

Parish Notes 

3rd February                      

2019 

Saturday, February 2nd  Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                                

Month’s mind for Edmond Flynn                                                                                            

Sunday, February 3rd Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                             

Anniversary Mass for Joseph & Marian Keeffe                                                                                                                                               

Pray for Paddy Halley & John Foran                                   

Saturday, February 9th Mass in Fenor Church at 6.00 p.m.                                  

Anniversary Mass for Eamon Phelan                                             

Sunday,  February 10
th

 Mass in Dunhill Church at 9.30 a.m.                                                            

Anniversary Mass for John Grant, Joan Stokes, Patrick 

& Johanna O’ Brien & the Deceased Members of the                    

O’ Brien Family.                                                                                                     

Pray also for Bridie Halley                                                           

The 2019 series of the Dunhill History Lectures continues again this Thursday 7th                   

February, in the Dunhill Multi Education Centre at 8.00 p.m. The speaker will be 

Eugene Broderick and his title is: ‘Ireland’s Industrial School System’ The series will 

continue every Thursday evening until 14th March.  Each lecture lasts about an hour and 

is followed with chat and light  refreshments.  

 The 7.30 a.m. Mass 

at Holy Cross 

Church, Tramore 

has resumed from 

Friday 1st February. 

Saint Brigid’s Blessing                                                                                                                                      
May Brigid bless the house wherein we dwell. 

Bless every fireside, every wall and door. 

Bless every heart that beats beneath its roof. 

Bless every hand that toils to bring its joy. 

Bless every foot that walks portals through. 

May Brigid bless the house that shelters us. 

Did you know! Saint Blaise was the bishop of Sebaste in Armenia during the fourth            

century. Very little is known about his life. According to various accounts he was a phy-

sician before becoming a bishop. His religion spread throughout the entire Church in the 

Middle Ages because he was reputed to have miraculously cured a little boy who nearly 

died because of a fishbone in his throat. From the eighth century he has been invoked on 

behalf of the sick, especially those afflicted with illnesses of the throat. 

You are invited to a Special Healing Mass at Holy Family Mission, Glencomeragh 

House on Friday February 8th at 7.00 pm. Canon Michael Fitzgerald from Mitchelstown 

will lead a healing service at which the anointing of the sick will be available. For more 

information please contact 052 613 3181. All welcome. 

Parishioners are invited to contact  dunhill.fenor.office@gmail.com with items of            

interest (of a non-commercial nature) for inclusion in the bulletin. Please note that the 

deadline is 11.00am on the Wednesday before printing.  

YOUR NEXT                                            

BLOOD DONATION CLINIC                                                                                                        

Holy Cross National School, Tramore.                                                                                                              

Monday, 4th February 2019                                      

5.00 pm to 8.30 pm                                                                                                                       

http://www.dunhillandfenorparish.ie
http://www.annevalleyrunning.com

